Mrs. An’s Art Class
Newsletter

@ What We Are Learning

Kindergarten '
We are going to start learning about making Apr‘ll = MQH
art about natural and constructed
environments. We will make mixed media
artworks choosing one of the environments as
the subject.

CALL FOR
SUPPLIES

Ist Grade
We are going to start learning about art from
other cultures starting with Ancient Egypt.

2nd Grade
We are going to be learning about Vincent Van
Gogh and will create our Starry Night artworks.

3rd Grade

We are going to start learning about Myths and

how we can make art that has a story and a % Classroom Needs

symbol. Our art classroom is in
need of baby wipes and

4th Grade

paper towels to keep our
tables clean. Any
donations would be very
helpful.

We are going to start learning about Fauvism
and we will make portraits in this style.

5th Grade

We are going to start learning about comic
books and will create our own that will include
a story and artwork.

Contact Information (&)

can@sdl2.org
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() MEET THE TEACHER

Mrs. Caitlan An

About Me

Greetings! My name is Mrs. An
and I am thrilled to be your
new art teacher!

Embarking on my fifth year as
an art teacher, I am so happy
to be a part of the Spring Hills
community.

I'm excited for the year
ahead and can't wait for all

the amazing art we'll create
together!

My Hobbies

I really enjoy

( PAINTING

( NATURE )
( BALLET )
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@ Mrs. Caitlan An

Fun Facts

I have a B.F.A. in Painting and

Drawing from the School of The Art |
Institute of Chicago and an M.A.T. K12 |

Art from North Park University.

I'm married and have a 10 month |

old baby girl and a tuxedo cat.

My favorite artist is Monet.

Favorite quote "I am always doing

that which I cannot do, in order that
I may learn how to do it."
- Pablo Picasso
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